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Open Days 2017 
 

Hughenden Primary School are delighted to offer three Open Days for the next 

academic year.  

 

Our Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Leighton will be delivering a presentation for 

parents between 9:30am – 10:00am. Tours will be available from 10:00am – 

10:45am. Our Open Days are as follows: 

 

Wednesday 11th October 2017 

 

Tuesday 7th November 2017 

 

Tuesday 28th November 2017 

 

 
Please contact the school office to book an appointment. We will look forward 

to welcoming you to our school! 

 


